

Board of Assessors
John R. Fisher, Chairman
Edward F. O'Neil, Clerk
John O'Connor, Member

Town Hall 135 School Street Walpole, MA 02081

Minutes of Meeting June 27, 2017

The Board of Assessors met on Tuesday, June 27, 2017, 6:30 PM. room #115, at the Town Hall. The following were present, John R. Fisher, Chairman, Edward F. O'Neil, Clerk, John O'Connor, Member, Assistant Assessor, Dennis Flis

Discussion:

The Board reviewed, discussed, and signed warrants and certificates.

MV Excise Abatement	2017	\$9,276.73
MV Excise Abatement	2016	\$723.96
MV Excise Abatement	2014	\$170.00

The FY 2018 Preliminary Tax bills were mailed this week. The first quarter payment for FY 2018 is due on August 01, 2017.

The Board reviewed and discussed the upcoming Annual Massachusetts Assessors Summer School at UMASS, Amherst. Mr. Flis and Mr. Fisher will be attending school.

The FY 2018 State Mandated Interim Adjustment of property assessments is on schedule.